
The Norfolk County Council
 (Loddon, High Bungay Road and Leman Grove)
(Prohibition Of Waiting) Amendment Order 2025

The Norfolk County Council propose to make the following Order under the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984 the effect of which would be to prohibit waiting at any time along the following lengths of road which are subject to the prohibition of waiting at any time: 


a. C395/54 High Bungay Road (West Side):

i. from its junction with the U76503/20 Leman Grove southwards for 74 metres.
ii. from its junction with the U76503/20 Leman Grove northwards for 215 metres.
iii. from a point 29 metres north of its junction with U7P433 Kings Wood northwards for 40 metres.

b. C395/54 High Bungay Road (East Side):

i. from its junction with the U76501/10 Davy Place southwards for 140 metres.
ii. from its junction with the U76501/10 Davy Place northwards for 55 metres to its junction with U71241/10 Beech Close.
iii. from 105 metres south of its junction with the C203 Kittens Lane southwards for 23 metres.

c. U71241/10 Beech Close (Both Sides) from its junction with the C395 High Bungay Road eastwards for 11 metres.

d. U76501/10 Davy Place (Both Sides) from its junction with the C395 High Bungay Road eastwards for 9 metres.

e. U76503/20 Leman Grove (Both Sides) from its junction with the C395/54 High Bungay Road westwards for 11 metres.

[bookmark: _Hlk95802338]The Norfolk County Council (Loddon, Various Roads) (Prohibition of Waiting) Order 2014 (hereinafter the “2014 Order”) would be amended to include in Schedule 1 the lengths of these roads and by deleting Schedule 2 in its entirety.

A copy of the draft Order, a plan and Statement of Reasons for making the Order along with a copy of the 2014 Order being amended may be viewed online at https://norfolk.citizenspace.com/.  Copies may also be available for inspection at Norfolk County Council, County Hall, Norwich and at the offices of South Norfolk District Council, The Horizon Centre, Peachman Way, Broadland Business Park, Norwich, NR7 0WF, during normal office hours.  However, in-house staffing levels have been reduced and viewing online would be recommended.

Any objections and representations relating to the Order must be made in writing and must specify the grounds on which they are made.  All correspondence for these proposals must be received at the office of nplaw, Norfolk County Council, County Hall, Martineau Lane, Norwich, NR1 2DH, marked for the attention of Mr J Hulse by 7th January 2025. They may also be emailed to trafficorders@norfolk.gov.uk.

The Officer dealing with the public enquiries concerning these proposals is Mr J Hutcheson, telephone 0344 800 8020.
[bookmark: _Hlk126739182]



DATED this 29th day of November 2024
[bookmark: _Hlk8208705]                              
Katrina Hulatt
Director of Legal Services (NPlaw)
County Hall	
Martineau Lane
Norwich
NR1 2DH

Note: Information you send to the Council will be used for any purpose connected with these proposals will be held as long as reasonably necessary for those purposes. It may also be released to others in response to freedom of information requests. 

[bookmark: _Hlk102988287]JTH/13894359PHA045Loddon1stNotice24

